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'I.MD F ' . ;L. ' 2 0 2 - Nc rmar '' Maile' , Di rector, Of"ce cf ''anagement
and Progra.T Analysis

FROM: Norman C. Moseley,' Di rector, Division of Reactor
Operations Inspection, Office of Inspection
and Enforcement

SU3 JECT: STAFF VIEWS ON RESULTS OF SURVEY OF USES OF
WASH-1400

.

This is an interim response to Mr. Gossick's December 20, 1978, memorandum
to Of fi ce Di recto-s .

The requested survey of the staff of the Office of Inspection and
-

Enforcement is partially completed. It has been delayed because of
travel and leave. A total of 24 staff members are yet to be surveyed.
It is expected that we can provide complete information by January 26,
1979.

The comment of one staff member is enclosed.
A comment statement by

another staff member is being rewritten for clarity. It will be

provided as soon as this is done. No other comments have been made
by the remainder of the staff which has been surveyed.
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Norman C. Moseley
Di rector
Division of Reactor

Operations Inspection
Office of Inspection

and Enforcement

Enclosure:
Note to R. Keimig from
T. Rebelowski dated 1/3/79

cc: L. V. Gossick, EDO
J. G. Davis, IE
R. L. Vandenberg, MPA

jJ. L. Crooks, MP_A
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